
THANK YOU

There have been no more Queensland fruit fly detected and 
that means there are no longer any restrictions on moving fruit 
and vegetables within your area.

Ensuring this pest hadn’t established here was critical as it 
could have severely damaged our horticultural industry and 
home gardens.

We’ll still be keeping a routine eye out for this pest using fruit 
fly traps. In the very unlikely event you find maggots in fruit, 
or find something you suspect to be a fruit fly, please contact 
our Pest and Disease hotline 0800 80 99 66.

Once again thank you for your support. We couldn’t have done 
it without you. It takes all of us to protect what we’ve got.
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Biosecurity New Zealand and the horticulture industry thank 
you for your patience and co-operation during the recent 
Queensland fruit fly operation in your neighbourhood. 


